5.13 (f)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

From: Patricia Bednarski

Sent: January 17, 2023 9:55 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk,
Hello,

| appreciate what the City is trying to do for its community by trying to stop the people who rent out whole apartments
and houses and | can get behind that, however, | strongly oppose you going after the primary residence operators. As an
operator, | also live on the property and therefore | am monitoring the possibility of excessive noise, and how many
people enter my residence. | am a responsible operator and | feel that you need to focus on residences that do not have
primary residence and an operator as a short term rental. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Patricia Bednarski



